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N E W S F L A S H 

 

Dear Clients, Partners and Friends, 

 

As already informed you by the previous Newsflash – Umm Qassr Port is closed and all operations are stopped 

inside the port. Nobody is allowed to enter to the Port, neither trucks nor labors.  

Vessels berthed at the Port are not operated for the time being (no discharging or loading takes place) and 

there are no new vessels getting inside the Port.  

We are going to keep you updated on the further development and are ready to support and assist in case of 

any questions.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

M.G. International Transports  
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